
What a fantastic month!  Thanksgiving break was super for so many of the staff 

at BCHS, we re-connected with family and friends like many of you.  Our 

awards ceremony saw approximately 180 people attend and we gave out about 

$70 000 in scholarships and bursaries. 

 

We also had 16 students travel down to Calgary for WE DAY and a group of 

students travel for the CONNECTIONS trip near Calgary. The students were 

introduced to diversity and had an opportunity to work with students all over 

the province.  PINK day was also a great success where the students and staff 

created awareness and promoted a bully free workplace and school. 

 

Upcoming events in November will include a different focus every week in the 

area of mental health as NLPS and BCHS are working towards helping our 

youth see the importance of sound mental health as they mature into young 

adults. 

 

Finally, if you would like some helping talking to your teenager in regards to 

their peer relationships the link below provides some information that will shed 

some light on the issue around inappropriate relationships.  It is never to early 

to talk to your teenager about relationships, conversations can be awkward but 

they're important to create a space within the family to talk about these       

issues.  Use the link below as a conversation starter, there is even a short little 

video.  (https://www.commonsensemedia.org/blog/talking-about-sexting). 

 

Have a super November, and remember there is always room for more on our 

school council. The next meeting is November 15 at 6:30.  

 

Mr. Baker 

A Message From the Principal 

Roadrunner Review 
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Student Learning Opportunities 

Student Achievement 

Safe and Caring 
Mrs. Etterõs Math Class  went 

on a visit to the Lakeland 

Credit Union.  They learned all 

kinds of information on per-

sonal banking which connects 

to their curriculum in Math. 

See Mr. Baker in action,    

teaching the motion of 

charged particles through 

Electric and Magnetic 

Fields.  Students had the     

opportunity to "behave like 

ions", creating motion and 

role play to help remember 

the complex principles 
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The World of Work & Citizenship 
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Santaõs Elves!! 
 

The elves have started working again on getting monetary and toy           

donations for the 2016 Christmas season.  Our Wrapping Party is on      

December 15. If you are able to help the elves with a donation, or your 

timeñplease stop by the school! 

On September 30,  a Book 

Tasting Party was hosted with 

Mrs. Gertz-Cummins' English 9 

class in the library.   It was a 

wonderful opportunity to get 

the students engaged in reading 

and familiarizing them with a 

wide variety of genres.  At the 

end of the tasting, they all    

ended up with a list of great 

books that they can't wait to 

read.  The experience ended 

on a sweet note with a baked 

treat. 

Lifelong Learning 


